
2024 Hog Island Audubon Camp Scholarships 

 

 

                             

 

• The Black River Audubon Society is pleased to announce that it once again will be 

offering summer 2024 scholarships to the beautiful Hog Island Audubon Camp in 

Breman, Maine. 

• Hog Island is noted for its rich diversity of sea birds including the iconic Atlantic puffin! 
 

 

• The society is offering one scholarship for an adult camp and two scholarships for a 

teen camp. 

• The scholarships include all the camp expenses along with a travel allowance. 

• For more information contact Black River Audubon Society at 

BlackRiverAudubon@gmail.com or by mail at Black River Audubon Society, Box 33, 

Elyria Ohio 44036.  

• Application material for the 2024 summer camps will be available December 1,2023 

and all application submittals need to be completed by February 16, 2024. 
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